From: Catherine Rhea

To: contributionpetition2015@fec.gov
Cc: pfrcomments@makeyourlaws.org
Subject: Comment on REG 2015-03
Date: 10/02/2015 02:00 PM

Dear Federal Election Commission -

You can & should take care to be CRYSTAL CLEAR in whatever wording you
choose...in the deliberate hope that a cleaver lawyer cannot dance around the new
law.

Think there needs to be a return to reigning in the hedge-funds, the commodity
pricing, and the amount of $$$$$$$$$ the brokers & executives can make.

Think there also needs to be a severely scaled down limit to the amount of

Finally, ANY COMPANY SHIPPING JOBS OUT OF THE US, SHOULD, BY LAW, BE
FORCED TO PAY HIGH PENALTIES, BE MADE TO BE RESPONSIBLE FOR THE RE-
TRAINING COSTS & MEDICAL COVERAGE FOR ALL THE US WORKERS BEING

I CANNOT BELIEVE what I'm saying to a government agency....the very fact that |
feel 1 have to tell you these things I find utterly shamefull.

Thank You.

Catherine Eimers
P.O. Box 254
Irving, New York. 14081

MamaBeare56@gmail.com



